
 

From: Paul Anderson   
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2024 11:47 AM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Ann A.  
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]Application for Minor Variance A-2024-0144 94 Twin Willow Crescent 

 

Thank you for your email, Clara.  

Please see adjusted note below: 

Re: A-2024-0144 
94 Twin Willow Crescent 
A-2024-0144 

We are Paul and Ann Anderson, residing at 96 Twin Willow Crescent, Brampton,  ON,  L7A 
1K2. 

We are providing permission to include this correspondence on the agenda for the 
captioned application. (A-2024-0144) 

We have received communication from the City of Brampton  concerning  our neighbors 
Angelo and Maria Paparelli. Please forgive our delay in responding, as we had a family 
situation that required our attention.   

As it concerns our  common boundary line, we support our neighbors in being able to 
utilize their yard space for a covered porch.  We have a shared understanding that run-off 
water will be diverted to the appropriate channel.  We have reached out to a landscaper for 
advice and unfortunately he is not able to meet with both families ahead of the hearing 
.  We are aware that we can connect with the City for guidance if the need arises in the 
future. 

Thank you for your kind understanding. 

Kind regards, 

Paul & Ann Anderson  

 


